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 The 70th Alumnae meeting was held 
at St . Mary’s College (Autonomous)    
Thoothukudi on 2nd  March 2019 in the 
College Auditorium .The Principal and the 
President of OSA, Dr.Sr.A.S.J.Lucia Rose 
Presided over meeting.  Dr.Sr. Gousalya 
Baskaran, Counsellor, St.Mary’s College 
Thoothukudi offered the Felicitation. The 
chief guest Dr.Rajeshwari Alagesan 
Obstetrician and Gynaecologist, Rajeswari 
Hospital ,Thoothukudi and the Guest of 
Honour Dr.K.Sathya Bama,Principal A.P.C. 
Mahalaxmi college for women,Thoothukudi 
shared their wonderful memories and 
emphasized on the importance of the bond 
between the Alumnae and the Alma Mater. 
They also insisted on the Alumnae’s 
contribution for the growth of the 
instituition.The business meet was then 
conducted by the principal and the following 
office bearers were elected unanimously. 
Mrs.Daisy Bai Associate Professor of 
Commerce as Vice-President, 
Dr.Mrs.J.Martin Rathi,Associate Professor 
of Chemistry as Secretary, Dr.E.Daffodel 
Dalmeida Assistant Professor of Botany as 
Joint Secretary,Dr.Mrs.G.Sharon Roque 
Corera Assistant Professor of English as 
Treasurer.Ms.A.Christ Ananthi 
Hemalatha,Assistant Professor of Physical 
Education and Dr.Mutju Mahalaxmi 
Assistant Professor of Economics as Internal 
Co-ordinators from regular stream and 

Dr.Anbarasi Rodrigo Assistant Professor of 
Mathematics and 
Mrs.P.Padmavathy,Assistant Professor of 
Physics as Internal  Co-ordinator from self 
supporting courses Mrs.J.Jemi Merlin Rani 
of History, Dr.Mrs.Jessica Fernando of 
Chemistry and Mrs.Michael Sa Nicholas of 
St.Thomas Matric Hr.Sec.School s External 
Co-ordinators.The alumnae were then 
entertained with cultural and games.Prizes 
were distributed to the winners nearly 85 
alumnae attended the meeting and cherished 
their memories Dr.D.Rathi Assistant 
Professor of Economics proposed the vote of 
thanks which was followed by the College 
Anthem.  

 

 


